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UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT

Memorandum

00

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

Bn r B68 01 001
Paul Wade Director of Fossil Hydro Power LP 3S 58K-C

FROM W. M. Bivens Manager of Power Engineering 12-113 SB-K

DATE
AU G 0 41565

SUBJECT KINGSTON STEAM PLANT - DREDGE CELL DIKE

STABILITY ANALYSIS - RESULTS

Reference your memorandum to me dated July 21 1986 M61 860714 986.

In accordance with your request we have completed the stability analysis
of the proposed typical dredge cell dike cross-section see Attachment A
transmitted with the referenced memorandum. Our analysis indicates the

factor of safety against failure exceeds 1.5 for all design cases with the

assumption there will be no long-term ponding within this cell. In the

event a long-term ponding condition did exist the factor of safety would

be less than 1.5.

Please note that normal operational procedures using dredge ponds recommend

dewatering as soon as practical to avoid prolonged freestanding water. In

addition all ash/soil parameters were assumed utilizing historical soil

investigation logs within ash pond sites and ash properties typically used

for the various TVA fossil plants. Our analysis reflects these conditions.

W. M. Bivens

OPT DRG H LL

Attachment

cc Attachment
RIMS SL 26 C-K

0. P. Thornton W3 D224 C-K

This was principally prepared by D. R. Gallowaylextension 4359.

S76211.05
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TO

FROII

DATE

SUBJECT

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

10t f 4 9 8 6

W. H. Bivens Manager of Power Engineering 12-113 SB-K

Paul Wade Director of Fossil and Hydro Power LP 3S 58KC

JUL 21 1986

KINGSTON FOSSIL PLANT - DREDGE CELL DIKE

We are preparing the dredge cell at Kingston to hold an additional

350000 yd3. This requires the dikes to be raised to elevation 785
and the plant is in the process of raising those dikes now. Attached is

a typical cross-section of the dike. The existing slopes as measured
are shown in solid lines and the intended slopes are shown in hashed

lines. Please evaluate the dikes for stability using the slopes shown in

hashed lines. We prefer that soil conditions be estimated because of

time constraints. Should the cross-section shown have an inadequate
factor of safety please provide your recommendations as soon as possible

so we can make corrections before the contractor begins work. As

discussed with John Branch of your staff we will approve a service

contract for this work in the amount of $6000 upon receipt. If you have

any questions please contact John Albright extension 3505 in

Chattanooga.

Paul Wade

CNDJTTJGACDR
Attachment

cc Attachment

RIMS LP 3S 127H-C

H. F. Clayton Kingston

7/22/86 - WmBTB

cc 0. P. Thornton W3 D224 C-K
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